
 
Parent Teacher Meeting 

March 28, 2025 
“Parents and teachers are partners in child’s education.” 

Parent Teacher Meeting (PTM) meetings are a crucial part of the educational process, 

providing a platform for communication between school and home. The primary objective is 

to discuss the students’ academic performance, reviewing their exam results, grades, and 

overall progress. APS successfully conducted the Annual Parent Teacher Meeting, spanning 

from Nursery to class IX and XI on March 28, 2025.  

During this Parent Teacher Meeting, 

• Parents received updates on the child’s academic performance, behaviour and social 

development. 

• Teachers highlighted the students’ strengths and areas where they needed additional 
support. 

• The annual report cards were distributed to parents, accompanied by the teachers' 

sincere best wishes for the students' future success. 

(Principal – cum – Director, APS) Mr. Hemant Kumar Sharma, (Vice Principal, APS) Dr. Renu 

Patidar and Coordinators provided comprehensive assistance to parents during the Parent-

Teacher Meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


